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Chair Meek and Members of the Committee: 

 

Writing briefly on behalf of the Oregon State Assessors and Tax Collectors 

Association to indicate our neutrality on HB 2351B. We were opposed to the earlier 

versions of the bill but Business Oregon has resolved all of our concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

Erik Kancler 


